
 

 

 

PROTECT YOURSELF AND YOUR FAMILY.   GET A FLU SHOT 

The flu is more serious than the common cold and is easily transmitted to others. 

Everyone should get a flu shot every year.  It can protect you from getting sick and keep you from 

spreading the flu to others.  Our flu clinics begin in early September at most locations in Northern 

and Southern California. 


